
TIME FOR A SUGAR TAX?
Almost half of New Zealanders are in favour of a sugar tax 

on sweetened beverages, such as fizzy drinks

We polled n = 1,220 people through a Research New Zealand online panel, between 3-17 March 2019. 
The maximum margin of error is +/- 3.8 % (at the 95 percent confidence level). 
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47% agreed that New Zealand should 
adopt a tax on sugar-sweetened 
beverages, such as fizzy drinks, while 
27% disagreed.

More than half (54%) of respondents 
believing that the harm caused by obesity 
should be an important priority area for 
the  government stated that New Zealand 
should adopt a sugar tax. 

There were significant diferences in agreement in households 
by household type. Respondents living in households with 
children 0-5 years old were more likely to agree that New 
Zealand should adopt a sugar tax. Sixty three percent agreed 
while 19% disagreed. 
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